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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Feryal’s Crafty Creations  

On Friday 28th April, we held our special exhibition to honour and remember our 
much-loved nursery teacher, Feryal. We 
displayed all of the fabulous entries into ‘Feryal’s 
Crafty Creations’ in our nursery playground. We 
also laid out all of the wonderful hand-crafted 
resources, made by Feryal herself, inside the 
nursery. We are amazed by the creativity and 
care the children and families have shown in 
creating these beautiful resources for our 
youngest children. Feryal’s family came along 
and really felt the love our community has for 
their wonderful, wife/mother/brother/cousin. We also had our new olive tree on 
display, which is dedicated to Feryal. Next year, Nursery will be known as Olive class. 
You can see some photos of the event by clicking here.  

 

Walk to School Week 2023 

Next week (15th - 19th May) is Walk to School Week. We would love for as many 
children as possible to take part in this five-day challenge by walking, wheeling, 
cycling and scooting to school. Children will collect stickers each day they travel 
actively to school and will learn about the positive impact walking has on people, 
communities and the planet. 

The theme this year is 'Walk With Wildlife'. Haringey Council are asking pupils to take 
photos of all the different wildlife creatures they see on the way to school, in order to 
contribute to a class collage and the possibility of the school winning a solar-powered 
wildlife camera and wildlife house, a bat box or a bird box.  

Please email any wildlife photos to admin@shsharingey.co.uk and include your child's 
name and class in the body of your email.  

 

Trips  

On Tuesday of this week, both Reception classes went to Railway Fields to explore our 
topic -minibeasts- in action. We found lots of 
different types of minibeasts in the pond. We even 
found a ‘water hoglouse’ and a  ‘red water worm’. 
Under logs, we foun: woodlice, centipedes and 
even a spider. Then, we were little scientists 
looking at them carefully under magnification. 

TOP-TIP from our children: “If you want a great 
place to go after school, go there on a play-date.” 

It really is a wonderful local treasure that is worth an explore. Railway Fields is open 
until 5pm each day. Click here to see some photos.  

 

Friendly Reminder 

If your child is registered to attend The Green after school club and will not be 

attending because you have chosen to pick your child up directly after school, please 

let the office know by calling or emailing. 

South Harringay School  

School Council 

School council is organising a 
non-uniform day to raise funds 
for the Turkey and Syria Earth-
quake Appeal. Like last time, 
the Disaster Emergency Com-
mittee (DEC) is our chosen 
charity that the donations will 
go to. Non-uniform day will be 
held in the last week of this 
half term-Tuesday 23rd May 
2023. If you can, please bring 
in a donation of £1.00 to sup-
port this worthy cause. 

Monday 15– Friday 19 May 

Walk to school week 

Monday 15– Friday 19 May 

Bikability for year 5  

participants  

Friday 19 May– Class photos  

Monday 29– Friday 2 May 

Half term (no school) 

Monday 5 June– INSET day 

(no school for children) 

Saturday 17 June– Annual 

Summer Fair 

Monday 26 June- Junior 

Sports day 

Tuesday 27 June– Infant 

Sports day 

 

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/feryals-crafty-creations/
mailto:admin@shsharingey.co.uk
https://southharringayschools.co.uk/reception-go-to-railways-fields/


Friends of South Harringay News 

 

 

Our mathlete for last week: Zahin 6 Maple 2920 points  

   Our mathletics class last week: 6 Maple     

 

Our mathlete for this week: Lei 6 Maple 5520 Points  

Our mathletics class this week: 6 Acer 

    

 

   

 

Our star readers for last week:  Sylvie  3 Acacia   Our star readers for this week: Sylvie 3 Acacia  

                  Sahara 4 Poplar                                                       Paez 4 Poplar 

                  Charlie 5 Elm                               Joseph 5 Elm 

                  Elise 6 Acer                   Walt & Casper 6 Acer

                              

 Quiz master class: 3 Acacia                  Quiz master class: 3 Acacia   

 

Summer Fair 17 June 

Hopefully the date of the fair is in your dairies. The theme this year is 'friendship'. Now we need to make it the best fair 
ever!  

We have lots of jobs and ways for parents to get involved. 

Prize donations 

We need prizes for the raffle- some come from local businesses but perhaps you can offer something too from your com-
pany or own connections? All donations welcome.  

Toys, books, clothes 

Time for a clear out! If they are in near perfect condition, i.e not broken, stained or ripped we want them. All donations to 
the school office please.  

Sign up sheets 

We will be putting a list of the stalls and jobs needed to be completed on classlist. Please take a look and put your name 
down for which ones you're happy to help with. Many hands make light work so we need everyone to be involved. There 
are big and small jobs so plenty of ways to help.  

Corporate Match Funding  

Our fundraising benefits massively from corporate match funding and benefits in kind. If your organisation has a scheme 
we can apply to, as a registered charity, please let us know!  

If you have any questions about the fair or want more information on how to get involved email 
psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

mailto:psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org



